
To 

Shri A.K.Garg 
CMD, MTNL 
CGO complex,New Delhi 
 

Subject: Grant of Child care leave to the women employees working in MTNL--reminder 

Respected sir, 

It is in continuation of our earlier letter no MEA/CHQ/DM/CMD/1 dated 31-01-2013 on the above 

mentioned subject. Through  this letter we had requested your good self to grant the child care 

leave to the women employees working in MTNL as per provisions of DOPT guidelines no -

13018/2/2008-Estt(L) dated 11th Sep 2008 and further clarifications and also provided all relevant 

letters on the subject as desired by your good self. 

Now with great pleasure, I have to bring to your kind notice that BSNL management has granted the 

child care leave to the women employees (absorbed/direct recruited/deputationist/deemed 

deputationist) working in BSNL as per DOP&T OM mentioned above. BSNL office order is attached 

for your ready reference. 

Therefore, now I request your good self to immediately grant child care leave to the women 

employees working in MTNL. 

With kind regards 

                                                                                                                                              Yours sincerely 

 

                                                                                                                                                  (V.K.Tomar)  

Copy to : 

1. Dir (HR) for n/a pl 

2. Dir (Fin) for n/a pl 

3. GM (HR) for n/a pl 

4. ED, Delhi/Mumbai for n/a pl 

5. CGM(WS), Delhi/Mumbai for inf & n/a pl  


